Merit Meeting

Friday, April 3, 2009
11am

Culinary Arts Dining Room

Members present:  C. Kefauver and L. Ingram (Co-Chairpersons), D. Ferrell, D. Folger, A. Vavra, M. Koon, S. Woodburn, P. Carmichael (non-voting), V. Riley (non-voting)

Committee members were asked to express any concerns or questions that they had encountered while doing the review process.
· Perhaps chair verifications should have a specific list of duties that are completed by the faculty.

· Be sure to list the maximum conference points under all applicable numbers.

· Give examples of professional organizations under number 22 (NLN, NSTA, AARC, etc)

· For number 21, documentation of service must be by an officer or organization official.

· For “other” category, change pre-approval to the division chair from the VPAA (in order to avoid a conflict of interest)

· Program directors should be excluded from the mentor category

· Under the bold instructions:  add “one activity per merit identification and documentation form”

· For number 11, agendas are not acceptable documentation, must have verification of completed service

Members will complete reviews and bring evaluation sheets to the next meeting.

The next meeting will be scheduled for April 10, 2009 at 10am.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Ingram

Merit Committee Co-Chairperson
